NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

MUSKRAT FALLS REVIEW INFORMATION BULLETIN

February 28, 2012

The Board is issuing this notice as a reminder that the last day for filing comments and/or additional information in the Muskrat Falls Review is tomorrow, Wednesday, February 29, 2012.

Correspondence and other documents may be filed with the Board by email, fax, or by completing the feedback form on the Board's website as follows:

FAX: 709-726-9604

E-Mail: <u>muskratfallsreview@pub.nl.ca</u>

Online Feedback form (through the following link)

http://www.pub.nl.ca/applications/MuskratFalls2011/participate.htm

All presentations, comments and submissions will form a part of the public record. A full name, address, phone number and/or email is required for contact purposes; however, personal and private information will not be released publicly without prior consent.

Nalcor and the Consumer Advocate will provide final submissions on Friday, March 2, 2012. These final submissions will be posted on the Board's website at www.pub.nl.ca.

The Board's final report is due to be submitted to Government on March 31, 2012.

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary

Telephone: 726-8600 E-mail: ito@pub.nl.ca Facsimile: 709-726-9604 Long Distance: 1-866-782-0006